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___________________________________ 

Fall is in the air! We are looking forward to a fun filled month as we plan to celebrate 
Halloween at the end of the month. With cooler temperatures heading this way, please dress 
your child appropriately as we will be going outside on a daily basis. Label all jackets and 
sweatshirts with your child’s first and last initial. 

 
Center closed 
Our center will be closed on Monday, October 10. On this day, our staff will 
participate in activities to help with continuing their education in making our 
center a great place to work. 

 
Tuition Payments 
Monthly tuition payments are due by the 10th of every month for children who 
attend the morning session only. Late fees will be charged if payment is not 
received by then.  
Tuition for daycare children is due the first day your child attends for the week. 
 If you would like to sign up to make payments online, request a form today! 
 
Pumpkin Fun 
On Tuesday, October 11 , the Bobbie Noonan Pumpkin Patch will be open to all of 
our students. Each child will have the opportunity to pick a small pumpkin from 
our pumpkin patch. If your child does not attend this day, they will pick their 
pumpkin later in the week.  
 

 
Halloween                
Party dates are as follows:  
Nursery, Juniors, and PreK – Thursday and Friday, October 27 & 28 
Kindergarten – Friday, October 28 only 
A note was sent home a few weeks ago stating the number of students in your 
child’s class. When sending treats to share with your child’s class remember to 
follow our nutritional policy. We are an additive, preservative, sugar and peanut 
free environment. NO CANDY!  


